
 

 

 

 

 

Suder Speed Limit Resolution Bullets 

December 10, 2019 

 

 The original request to modify the speed limits came to Transportation thru Toledo City 

Council which got a request from a resident. 

 

 An ODOT qualified speed study was completed by City of Toledo –Transportation, 

Results and Recommendations were sent to ODOT for review. ODOT sent back their 

recommendations – the only modification was the Manhattan Boulevard to 101st Street 

section we recommended 40 MPH but ODOT said the data points showed a speed limit 

of 45 mph was more appropriate and should be posted as such. 

 

 Once the Toledo Resolution has passed we need to submit request to ODOT for their 

final approval and sign off before making the field changes.  


